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Athletics

● Open coaching positions:
o 6th Grade Volleyball Coach
o HS Head Softball Coach

Pretzel Positives

- Congratulations to our JH softball and baseball teams as they have wrapped up successful seasons.

We are looking forward to the continued success of both programs.

- A big congratulations to our boys and girls coop golf teams as they have also had a successful start to

the season! The boys team finished in 1st place at the MSM team while the girls team finished 2nd.

In addition, Logan Smith and Grace Rector were the medalist at the MSM conference meet! We

would like to give a shout out to our boys and girls golfers!

- Congratulations to our varsity football team on their Homecoming victory! The football team is off to

a 3-1 start which is the best start to a season since 2015.

- The Ray Long Pretzel Classic was a success! Shout out to the volleyball coaching staff, Jennifer

Spann, and the volleyball parents for all of their hard work in making the tournament an enjoyable

event for so many schools and communities. It was awesome to have Mr. Ray Long in attendance

most of the weekend at 96 years young!


